CRAVEN MOUNTAINEERING CLUB

Annual Climbing Meets Report 2022-23 (Andy Barton)

The summer season of Tuesday evening climbing included the regular selection of local crags, but was hampered somewhat by no fewer than six 'rain offs', some of the locations being rescheduled for a later date. There was also an occasion or two where there were 'no-shows'.

When conditions were with us there was a selection of established, new and prospective members in attendance making for enjoyable evenings. In addition, ad-hoc sessions were arranged via the CMC WhatsApp group and a couple of day and multi-day 'raids' were organised with visits to The Lakes.

From October to March regulars have been meeting on Tuesday nights at Ingleton Wall for a plastic workout followed by a beer. We understand that the management company for Ingleton Wall went into administration in February 2023 which leaves a ? over how things will run in the future. – There has been no regular group attending Harrogate on Fridays, however other ad-hoc wall sessions at Harrogate and Kendal were a fairly frequent feature.

Andy Barton (Climbing Meets Coordinator)